Kathy O'Rear

From: Sent: Barb Fish [thinc1@nwlink.com] Tuesday, January 07, 2014 1:26 PM

To: Subject: Kathy O'Rear Library Board

Dear Kathy,

I am interested in serving on the library board. I am a frequent user of the library, and I believe that the library is an essential and vibrant part of the community. I would be honored to participate on the board to help maintain the library as an outstanding resource for all of us.

A little about my background:

My husband and I moved from Seattle to Petersburg in May, 2012. After I sold my business, a travel agency, we retired and chose Petersburg as our new home. We live aboard our 40' trawler, Galatea, in the South Harbor. The first card I added to my wallet after our arrival was my Petersburg library card.

Regards,

Barb Fish
P.O. Box 502
Petersburg, AK 99833
cell phone: 206-465-8111

e-mail: <u>barbf@travelhouse.com</u>